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From: Michael Polenica
To: Peter Zana; Brian Garber; Travis Young
Subject: Re: Erie Commons F4 Access road swmp maintenance
Date: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 4:20:57 PM


I agree thanks


Thank you


Mike Polenica
Neumark commercial builders
Mike@neumarkcb.com
Cell  -   720-285-0325
Office  -. 970- 449- 1610


From: Peter Zana <peter@cdgcolorado.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 2:51:25 PM
To: Michael Polenica <mike@neumarkcb.com>; 'Brian Garber' <Brian@open8.org>; Travis Young
<Travis@cdgcolorado.com>
Subject: Erie Commons F4 Access road swmp maintenance
Mike
We want to formalize our swmp agreement in regards to your access road through Lot 4. 


We will maintain our perimeter controls and keep that road as part of our permit until further
notice. Please reply if you agree with this. 


Make it a great day!
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